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Dear Directors and Focal Points,  
 

Referring to Circular Letter TCS/084-2024 dated 19 July 2024, in which Members were 
informed and invited to participate in the upcoming 19th IWS/AP-TCRC Forum to be held in Shanghai, 
China, from 19-22 November 2024. According to the tentative program of the Forum, there will be a 
time slot for Members to make technical presentations. 
 

In this connection, you are cordially invited to nominate a technical presentation on the 
theme of the 19th IWS, "Strengthening the Value Chain within the UN EW4All Framework for the 
Typhoon Committee Region". Please provide the title of your presentation and the name of the 
speaker.  

 
Additionally, please indicate your preference order of the presentations by categories such as 

Meteorology, Hydrology, DRR, cross-cutting projects, etc. The AWG will select presentations based on 
Members' preferences. 

 
Please send your nomination by 20 September 2024 to TCS (email: 

denise@typhooncommittee.org/info@typhooncommittee.org). 
 

Your contribution is highly appreciated. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Duan Yihong 

Secretary of the Typhoon Committee 
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To:  The Directors  and Focal  Points  of   
 Typhoon Committee Member  
 
 
Subject:		 Members technical presentations during the 
 19th Integrated Workshop of the Typhoon Committee/ Asia-Pacific Typhoon 

Collaborative Research Center (AP-TCRC) Forum 
 Shanghai, China, 19-22 November 2024 
 
 

 
 
 
    


